STATE OF WASHINGTON

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY

4601 N Monroe Street » Spokane, Washington 99205-1295 ¢ (509)329-3400

September 23, 2013 RECEIVED
Mr. Shawn King \SEP 24 2013
Associate Vice President Facilities and Planning o

Eastern Washington University THOM/-: E’?,i\,,'\rs‘EHOSMNs
101 Rozell

Cheney, WA 99004-2464

RE: Eastern Washington University Engineering Report and Source & Feasibility Study Report
(State Waste Discharge Permit No. ST0008098)

Dear Mr. King:

Eastern Washington University Engineering Report and Source & Feasibility Study Report
received in this office on September 5, 2013, has been reviewed and is hereby APPROVED.
This fulfills the permit requirements of sections $9.2 (Engineering Report) and S$13.1 (Source &
Feasibility Report).

Ecology based the above approval in accordance with RCW 90.48.110 and Chapter 173-240
WAC. Eastern Washington University must notify this office immediately of any proposed
changes or revisions to the approved documents. The permittee must provide changes or
revisions in the form of addenda, technical appendices, or supplemental reports to the original
approved package of documents. Ecology must approve changes in writing prior to
implementation. Eastern Washington University must maintain copies of the approved
engineering report, plans and specifications, operations and maintenance manual, permit, and
Discharge Monitoring Reports (DMRs) on-site at the facility in Cheney, Washington.

Ecology's review and approval of these documents only assures compliance and consistency
with the appropriate rules, regulations, guidelines, planning and design criteria, terms of any
loan agreement, and/or other similar documents and the facility should not construe approval as
a quality control check. Ecology does not intend anything in this approval as satisfying othe
applicable federal, state, or local statutes, ordinances, or regulations. :

Please do not hesitate to contact Scott Mallery, P.E., at (509) 329-3473 or
smal461@ecy.wa.gov if you have any questions or need any additional information.

Sincerely,
7 _
e m. (Ballet]

James M. Bellatty
Section Manager
Water Quality Program
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Enclosures

cc/enc: Dan Ferguson, City of Cheney

cc: Steve Schmedding, PE, TD&H Engineering
John Henry, Eastern Washington Univegsity L



